
  
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Just a reminder email about the training and competition coming up. 
 
Training 
Drop off: Front Courtyard Saturday 30th at 11.30am 
Pick up: Front Courtyard at 5pm 
 
Competition 
Drop off: Back Courtyard on Monday 2nd October at 6.45am 
We will arrive back at school at about 2.30pm and the children will join their normal timetable until 
the end of the day. 
 
Children may bring a bag with a water bottle.  The kitchen will be providing lunch for us to take on 
both days. 
 
Please check if the children have both their gloves - these are often forgotten! 
 
Finally, parents are welcome to come and support on Monday at the Competition.  The 
approximate times are as follows: 
8.25 - Open practice 
9.00 - Course inspection 
9.25-11.45 - Races 
12.30 - Prize giving 
1pm - Leave 
 
If you are planning on coming please let me know and I will tell you where we can find a table and 
make our 'area' upstairs in the restaurant. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mark 

 


